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June 15, 2021 

Virtual meeting: Zoom 

●  Meeting called at 5:18pm. 

●  Commissioners present: John Jackson, Harry Underwood, Chie 

Canady, Sarahann Arcila, Merril Rushin, Aaron Guest. 

●  Treasurer’s report: Eric has nothing to report. 

●  Art Kiryū update 

○  We received the art from Tammy Brown to send to Kiryū. 

○  They plan to display it in Kiryū in September and return it 

early 2022 to avoid the holiday season. 

○  Our contact in Kiryū regarding the art is Tomoko Nakajima 

with the Kiryū International Relations Assocation. 

○  Chie Canady asked if we have the grades and the names for 

each of our art pieces. John Jackson will follow up with 

Tammy Brown to check. 

●  Kennesaw is considering a sister city program and using 

Columbus as one of their models for how to manage it. 

●  Vice-chair Sarahann Arcila will step down due to moving out of 

Columbus soon. 

●  Meeting adjourned at 5:26pm. 

●  Next meeting: July 20 at 5:15pm. 


